From:

Re: Battery Electric Storage System( BESS)
Date: November 13, 2023 9:12:27 AM

From: Terry Risebrough_
sent: Monday, November 13, ||| | | | GG

Subject: Battery Electric Storage System( BESS)
Council of Brock Township,
Please accept this as a request for further details regarding the BESS proposal.

Our biggest concern is why is this facility being proposed on Prime Agricultural Protected Land,
within the Greenbelt, also what is the emergency plan ei: fire, evucation and spill action at this
proposed location.

At this time we are voting not to proceed with granting the application for this location and until
these questions are answered.

Regards

Terry and Dalton Risebrough

Beaverton
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